COMMUNICATION - C5

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

From: Ziv Marcus <

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2020 4:05 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Apanisile, Kemi <Kemi.Apanisile @vaughan.ca>

Cc: Irina Drucker

Subject: [External] Zoning By-law Amendment File: Z.19.040 - Chabad Flamingo High-Rise Project

Hello,

We live affjjjff] Highcliffe Drive, Thomnhill and are STRONGLY against the subject
High-Rise Project.

We object to to this project for the following reasons:

This project, if it will proceed, will disturb our lives and reduce the value of the
property.

The 2-3 years of construction will bring road closures, noise and dust to our street.
The project, if built and complete, will increase traffic congestion in the neighborhood.
It will increase street parking congestion.

It will bring security risks.

It will bring noise.

We are strongly against this project and ask that you do not approve it.



Thank you,

Irina Drucker and
Ziv Marcus

Il Highcliffe Dr.
Thornhill, ON

Home Phone: _



